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Holding the University Leaders Council in all Faculties 

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]It has been approved to hold the university leaders council, which includes the faculties deans and the vice president chancellors in the different sectors every Tuesday at the different faculties of the university.   Prof.Dr. El-Sayed EL-Kady, the university president approves all the invitations he receives from the deans of the faculties in order to host the meeting once a week. The university’s council will be held in the main building of the university every month. 
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